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SILVERADO BELMONT HILLS COVID-19 UPDATE
February 19, 2021

Dear Family and Friends,

We look forward to our 2 clinic this Sunday! We are pleased to report we have completed
our first round of retesting of all residents and associates who were eligible and that
everyone was negative for COVID-19! If a resident tests positive for the COVID-19 virus,
we will contact the resident’s responsible party. We completed the second round of
testing and are waiting for the results. We should receive results by early next week and if
all are negative, we will discuss our options with Dept. of Social Services and San Mateo
Public Health Department for visitation, move ins, etc... stay tuned.

Clinic #2 Sunday, February 21, 2021 from 10:00 am - 4:00 pm
This is 2nd vaccine for all residents and associates who received the 1st
vaccine on 1/31/21 and anyone who did not receive the first vaccine.

Clinic #3 Sunday, March 14, 2021 from 10:00 am - 4:00 pm
Final vaccine only for 2nd (final shot) for residents and associates.

Family Council @ Silverado Belmont-Hills Update: ** Reminder ** February 2021
General Meeting is this Saturday, 2/20/2021, 10:30-12:00PM!

To join in the meeting, you must be listed on our email list to receive the virtual (Zoom)
connection and dial-in phone number.

To be added to our emalil list, to obtain meeting minutes, and receive other Family Council
communications, please contact us at: familycouncilsilveradobelmont@gmail.com

(Note: This group is composed of family members and Responsible Party (RP's) advocating
for the care of our residents at Silverado Belmont-Hills. This group is independent from
Silverado Belmont-Hills. Monthly meetings are typically held on the 3rd Saturday of the
month.)

Lastly, going forward I will begin to send out bi-weekly correspondence instead of weekly
unless something important occurs that everyone needs to know.

With Love and Gratitude,

Joan Newman
Administrator

Email — joan.newman@silverado.com

silverado.com



